Clarkston High School PT0 Meeting Minutes 1/8/2021
Attendance:  Gary Kaul, Jamisen Sivak, Andrea Rozman, Theresa Fabrizio, Katy Sutcliffe, Kim Hardtke, Vonny Hussain, Amy Darnell
Meeting called to order at 7.05mp
Minutes from November meeting were approved.
Principals Report
Gary stated that there would be a return to school principals email outlining the protocols for return F2F.
The semester 1 grading policy was a response to the feeling that there needed to be something in between the crisis grading used in the Spring and the pre COVID grading policy. Other Oakland county school districts are doing similar things. SMS have used that 50% for zero grading policy for several years.
When we return F2F the focus will be on students in school not teaching to anyone at home. The attendance policy will be enacted, although there will be some grace with attendance this year but students will still receive the usual supports. Students who are quarantined will be able to join class virtually.
There will be no parkin charge for students this year. Those who have already paid will either be refunded (seniors) or will roll over to next year.
PSAT for sophomores Jan 26th.  Grades due by Jan 22nd.
Athletics and extra curriculars will begin again 2nd semester. Fall sports are finishing up, volleyball is in state playoffs. Athletes are part of the state COVID testing pilot.
There will be no big events at CHS this year.
Senior celebrations continue with cautious planning, no real sense of what will be possible yet.
Career day, training and piloting are beginning for the virtual program procured by CHS.
Vaccine is available to teachers per state guidelines. Some teachers have received first dose but there are difficulties with obtaining appointments at this time.
Treasurers Report.
Kroger check received.
Donation was received from GM $500.
Outstanding check to be written for Mrs. Stuart.
Presidents report
No updates
Health and Wellness
No updates
Ways and Means
No new requests.
Membership
No new updates.
Communications
No new updates.
 Advocacy
No updates
 
Volunteer coordinator
Theresa clarified that at this point no volunteers were needed for career day. Will need to review how career day will look in subsequent years. Will there still be a role for PTO?
Next years board is full. All positions have been filled.
Staff appreciation, Jessica Jankowski is the chair. Will follow up with her and can discuss at future meeting.
 
 
Meeting closed at 8.30pm

